The President, Trustees and Faculty

MONMOUTH UNIVERSITY

send greetings and congratulations

to

Harvey Kesselman, Ed.D.

on the occasion of

his inauguration as the fifth President
of Stockton University

and further extend cordial wishes
for continued distinguished achievement

Dated: August 18, 2016 Paul R. Btown, Ph.D.

President




